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Lawley – Autumn 1
Welcome to Lawley Class! I am so excited about all of the interesting subjects we are going to learn and about the skills we are going to practise this year!
This half term, our English book is a lovely, heart-warming book, by Oliver Jeffers, called Lost and Found. The book is about a lost penguin and his new friend, journeying to reunite it with their family. The book will open up a world of adventure for the children, as we write our own narratives. 
In Maths, we will be focussing entirely on place value. This is the foundation for all numerical knowledge and some of the most important skills that the children will learn. With a solid understanding of place value, the children will be able to progress easily through the rest of the year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In Science, Year 2 children will be looking at Animals Including humans and Year 1 are looking solely at Humans. In Geography, our class will be learning about where are school is in regards to Oswestry, England and the rest of the world. In RE, the children will be learning about the Christian topic of the “People of God”. We will also be learning about the Harvest Festival. Our PE topics this half term are Fundamental Skills and we will also be visiting the forest on a weekly basis. In the forest, we will be doing a range of activities led by Mrs Dallow. 
Whilst in Lawley, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book and reading record being returned daily so that they may read with the adults in school as well. Please ensure that you are writing in your child’s reading record every time you read with them. It is vital that the children practise their reading at home as well as in school. Even if it’s only for five or ten minutes: every little helps. 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Thankfulness. The children will be looking at how this value links to our learning and how they can display our value in their everyday lives. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term. If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks,
Mrs Taylor-Falcão and Mrs Dallow
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